
Report of Officers – President-Elect 
 

General Assembly – July 26, 2024 – Destin, FL 

 
President-Elect’s Report – Lisa Casey, MD 
 
Hello everyone!  Welcome to Destin for the LAFP Annual Assembly and Exhibition.  2024 marks the 77th meeting of the 
Academy! The LAFP remains the voice of family medicine as a specialty and family physicians in our state.    
 
Thanks for attending the meeting today.  I have enjoyed being your President-Elect for 2023-2024. I appreciate the 
nominating committee’s confidence in choosing me to serve over the past year and look forward to continuing as your 
President-elect over the next year.  
 
Our academy is only as strong as our membership. Thanks to all who are involved.  I would like to extend an invitation to 
any others to please participate. For any information on our Academy, please feel free to discuss any topic with our staff 
or our officers. 
 
We hope you enjoy the 77th Annual Assembly and Exhibition - FM 2024! 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa Casey, MD 
LAFP President-Elect 
 


